From: Murille, Jesus

To: David Gulino

Subject: RE:

Date: Thursday, March 31, 2011 9:24:05 AM
Hello Dave,

First, be sure to submit the updated materials that will probably need to be recreated. Please
resubmit a new Commitment for Title, Prop. 207 form, and Letter of Authorization. | will try to just
have a phase two of the case number (ex. 2-PP-2008#2). Sometimes the PA like this, and
sometimes they don’t

Second, resubmit the case Drainage and Basis of Design reports to get a re-approval from Scott
Strosnider and Doug Mann (7424-05-4 and 7424-05-5). Obviously, this will not entail a large review
since the reports have been previously approved, we just don’t want any surprises. | would meet
with them first; they could tell you the quickest way to do this (Scott 312-7055, Doug 312-5636).
Also provide two copies of the Project Data Sheet (showing the amended development standards,
etc.).

Third, submit 2 copies of 24x36, 15 copies of 8.5x11, and 15 copies of 11x17, and one electronic
copy of the following: Preliminary Plat, Open Space/NAOS graphic, building envelope graphic, and
landscape plan.

Feel free to contact me with any questions or comments.

Sincerely,

Jesus

From: David Gulino [mailto: DGulino@LDServices.net]
Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2011 3:15 PM

To: Murillo, Jesus

Subject:

Feeling better | hope ! Can you send me submittal requirements for a new PP approval on Sereno
Phase 4B

DQYH Gt Gu/tho

PLEASE NOTE NEW ADDRESS AND FAX NUMBER

2-PP-2008#2
1st: 4/22/11



